
 

 

 

February 2020 Newsletter 

COBB BRANCH MEETING: 
 
Our February Branch Meeting will be held in the afternoon, in order to take advantage 
of daylight travel preferences in the winter.   

• Tuesday, February 11th 

• 2:00 PM  

• East Cobb Government Center,  

• 4400 Lower Roswell Road.   

• Light refreshments will be provided.   
The program will feature topical and important information for members and the 
community at large: 

• 2020 Census with guest speaker,  
Bea Piddock 

• 2020 Georgia Legislative Updates 

• 2020 Branch Updates 

 
 

 

Women’s History Day Event: 
Saturday, March 7th 

Chattahoochee Tech North Metro Campus 
5198 Ross Road 

Acworth, GA 30102 
 

9:30-10:00 Continental Breakfast 

10:00-12:00 Program 
Celebrating Women of Action:  

Turning Dreams into Reality 
Panel:  

• Alli Neal, Revved Up Kids 

• Lorna Heid, Independent Grounds 
Cafe 

• Myesha Good, Training for Candidates 

• Sharon Hill, Public Eye Relations 

Special Event will follow to celebration 100th Anniversary of Right to Vote with  
Look for updated evite ... coming soon! 

 



 
AAUW Georgia State Convention  
 

• Friday and Saturday (April 24th and 25th) 

• Venue:  The Woman’s Building 

• 1409 N. Patterson Avenue, Valdosta GA 
The state convention planning committee is working on details to make this an 
outstanding convention.  Look for updates and information so you can make 
arrangements to celebrate AAUW and recognize the anniversary of the 19 th amendment 

and women’s right to vote.  There will be a reception on Friday evening and on Saturday 
there will be a full day of exceptional programs with guest speakers as well as important 
business matters to attend to.  Plan to come and participate with your fellow AAUW 

members from across Georgia. 
 

 

 

 
 
 
2020 Bookfair 
Yes!  We are actively working on the 61st Annual AAUW Atlanta Bookfair.  Plans are in 

the works to once again return to Perimeter Mall in the fall for a used book sale, 
collaborating with the Atlanta and North Fulton Branches.  Dates are still to be 

contracted and we will share as soon as dates are available. 
Second Saturday Cobb Crew welcomes volunteers.  Our next opportunity to team up in 
the bookroom is Saturday, February 8th.  An e-mail reminder will be distributed the week 

before.   
 

Announcement: 
Diane Sakmar from Cartersville has joined our branch.  We welcome her and look 

forward to having her join us as her time and activities permit.   
 
We look forward to seeing you at the meeting and upcoming AAUW events!  

Debbie and Judy 
 

 


